‘From: Lorraine Davis

Sent: 24 January 2019 10:25

To: Lucy Hale <Lhale@welhat.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: 16 Horsa Gardens - Bin storage location

Good morning Lucy,

I have liaised with my colleague who looks after this area, she has advised that the bins are
collected from the rear of the properties here in Horsa Gardens so in fact all bins for both
properties will have to be stored there and then emptied from here as per the current
arrangements.

Regards
Lorraine’
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